


 

 
 The Senate chair followed up with President regarding the approval of Administrator Review 

Policy. 
 

 The Senate chair will reach out to IT to find out if the campus has any purchased Survey 
Monkey Licenses. The Executive committee wanted to explore the possibility of conducting 
elections using Survey Monkey.  

   
Provost Report 
 
 CSU’s Graduation Initiative Symposium is scheduled on Oct 17-18, 2018 and the campus needs 

to send out a team of 8 members. The Provost reached out to the Senate Executive Committee 
to fill in a spot. 

 
 


